
St Peter’s School Newsletter: 18th March

HALF TERM

Members of the KS2 Cross-Country team
went to Halstead last week to compete in a
(very soggy and muddy!) multi-school event.
Despite the rain, the competitors showed
great endurance and finished in a variety of
rankings but they all showed determination
and resilience on a touch course with lots of
inclines and slippery conditions.

Well done to all 30 participants!

Miss Vianello

World Book Day
As usual, we had some fabulous costumes, art work and activities to celebrate World Book
Day. Here is just a sample of some of the things seen at school on the day:

School dates
newly added items are highlighted in yellow

Sporting Events

March

22nd

25th

26th/27th

Maths Day

Y3/4 Production

National Skipping Day

1st - 12th EASTER HOLIDAY

April

Parent Share28th   3.30pm

iRock Concert - children who attend iRocks will be invited directly by the iRock
team

19th 

27th FOSP Easter raffle - winners pulled

29th BANK HOLIDAY

25th Easter Church Service - children only

15th Non Pupil day

Return to school16th

19th Y3/4 Abberton Resevoir school trip

24th Science Day

8th   9.00am

May

Parent Forum

13th - 16th Year 6 SATS

22nd French Day

24th Non-pupil day

We hope you managed to exchange your WBD vouchers for some lovely new books to add to
personal collections.

Mrs Sullivan

This week the whole school have been investigating some significant women in history to
celebrate International Women’s Day. Children have read books, made planes, completed
double page spreads and PowerPoints to be used in debates. The children have met this
challenge with enthusiasm and the standard of the work completed has been outstanding.

Children have been researching significant individuals such as Elizabeth Blackwell,
Emmeline Pankhurst, Rosa Parks, Florence Nightingale, Malala Yousafzai and many more.
Here is a sample of some of the work, that has been produced:

History Day

We have noticed that several children
have been chewing gum in school. Please
note that chewing gum is not allowed in
school - it might be best for children not to
bring it in to school at all, to help them
avoid the temptation of using it during the
school day.

Thank you for your support with this.

Miss  Wilding

Chewing Gum

 Thank you to all the staff and children who have made this a memorable event.

Mrs Brooker

27th - 31st

23rd Sports Day - details to follow


